
 
Government of India                                   Block No. 11, 4th Floor 
Ministry of Home Affairs                            CGO Complex, Lodhi Road                     
BUREAU OF POLICE RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENT            New Delhi – 110003 
EPABX : 011 – 24364838/71213182 

        FAX      : 011 – 24365007                      
No.69/22/2015/Trg/TD/BPR&D 

                          Dated, 07 Oct, 2015 
    
 To, 
 
 All addressees as per Annexure- I & IA & II 

 
 

Sub:  Developing Specialist Investigators under Training Intervention 
under Plan Project  sponsored by BPR&D regarding  

Sir, 
 
 This is in furtherance of  our letter Nos. 69/22(15/Trg/TD/BPR&D dated 19 
Feb 2015 and No. 69/22/(15)/Trg/TD/BPR&D dated 21 July 2015. 
 
2. MHA vide their letter No. 23012/52/2012-PC( CF-3169444)  dated 21 Sep 
2015( copy enclosed) has approved  inclusion of 04 officers of the ADDL SP rank 
officer in every course of 25 officers in the Training Intervention Scheme under 
component Developing Specialist Investigators ( including foreign training )   
 
3. Henceforth all Directors/ Head of Training Institutions are requested to 
mention  that officers of the rank of Addl SP can also be nominated for the courses 
conducted under ‘Training Intervention ‘ Scheme under the component Developing 
Specialist investigators.  They may however, accept nominations of not more than 
four officers of Addl SP rank in each course.  
 
 
. 
                             Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

(Abhay )   
                 IG/ Director (Trg)  
                   

 
Copy to :-    
     Computer Cell   -   For uploading the letter in BPR&D Website 

    Under DSI (Training Intervention) Plan project 
  



 


